
YOU ARE INVITED!

Join us for the second Safe Streets for All (SS4A) Safety Action Plan public meeting for Lincoln County. 

We will present the feedback we have received from the community and our crash data findings for 

Lincoln County. This is an opportunity for community members to ask questions and leave feedback on 

the areas in Lincoln County that should be included in the final plan for roadway safety improvements.

Some of what we’ve heard so far includes feedback on specific locations with blind spots, narrow roads, 

needed intersection improvements, and paving. If you would like to bring a location to our attention that 

could use safety improvements, please visit the comment map feature on our project website.

DATE , TIME , AND LOCATION:

April 8th, 2025

4:00pm - 5:00pm

In-person: Lincoln County Courthouse 811 Manvel Ave 
#5, Chandler, OK 74834

Zoom: https://bit.ly/LincolnCoSS4A

SAFE SYSTEM APPROACH:

Safe Streets for All
COMPREHENSIVE SAFET Y ACTION PLAN FOR L INCOLN COUNT Y

*From the US Department of Transportation

Scan to learn more
& share your feedback!
LINCOLNCOUNTYSS4A.COM

YOUR FEEDBACK WILL:

Help create safer roads and mobility

Help reduce fatal and serious injury 
crashes to save lives


